
The Kenton County Board of Education  
is pleased to congratulate our newest  

 
 
 

National Board Certified Teacher 
 
 

Hilary Lytle 
 

Dixie Heights High School 
 
 
 
 

 
 National Board Certification is a highly respected professional 
voluntary credential and provides numerous benefits to teachers, 
students and schools. It was designed to develop, retain and recognize 
accomplished teachers and to generate ongoing improvement in 
schools.  
 
Kenton County School District currently has 39 teachers who hold 
National Board Certification in their content teaching area. 
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